Appendix G

Wood, Jane

From: Procter, Clir John

Sent: 12 March 2015 15:39

To: Holder, Stephen; Wood, Jane
Cc: Muicahy, John

Subject: Mint Festival application
Dear Stephen/Jane

Regarding the application for the Mint Festival at Wetherby racecourse in September, | am concerned about the
event for a number of reasons. Given the fact that there are 10,000 plus people expected for what is a dance music
festival, | am concerned that there are likely to be problems with possible crime, public disorder, noise nuisance for
local people and problems accessing the site, particularly as public transport is not the best.

Accordingly, | would be grateful if you could send the application to the Licensing Sub-Committee for full
consideration by elected members.

Gegards
John

ClIr John Procter

Chair of Scrutiny Board (Housing and Regeneration)
Deputy Leader of the Conservative Group
Wetherby Ward

Conservative Group Office
2nd Floor East

Civic Hall
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